
Oct	7,	2018	
	
For	those	of	you	that	don’t	know	me,	my	name	is	Mike	Seifer.	
	
I	currently	hold	the	Board	of	Control	position	of	Board	Member-at-Large,	and	I	am	
running	for	re-election.	
	
I	have	been	a	member	of	SNOA	for	40	consecutive	years.		I	am	a	5	sport	official	
(Football;	Basketball;	Flag	Football;	Baseball;	and	Softball),	which	means	that	I	am	
involved	with	the	activities	of	SNOA	year	round.	
	
As	the	only	current	member	of	the	Board	of	Control	that	is	a	long	time	business	
owner	and	with	a	Bachelors	Degree	in	Business,	the	operational	costs	of	a	
$2,000,000	association	needs	to	be	often	times	monitored	as	a	business	would.	
	
This	past	year	I	have	researched	the	idea	of	lowering	the	6%	administration	fee	for	
the	officials,	and	while	that	is	still	a	work	in	process,	it	is	something	I	will	continue	
to	strive	for.	
	
As	we	continue	to	move	forward	with	new	technology	changes,	I	will	keep	the	
officials	in	the	forefront	and	strive	to	make	SNOA	the	best	it	can	be.	
	
I	would	very	much	appreciate	your	vote.	
	
	
Mike	Seifer	
	
	


